
From: Cole, Alexander 
Sent: 3/8/2013 2:10:06 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Data Request Follow up 

Hi Erik, 

Any ETA on the information I requested? Were you able to find anyone to do this? 

Sasha 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) [mailto:EBJ1@pge.com] 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 10:59 AM 
To: Cole, Alexander 
Subject: Re: Data Request Follow up 

Who got the original request? I will follow-up with them. 

From: Cole, Alexander fmailto:Alexander.Cole@cpuc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, March 08, 2013 09:55 AM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: Data Request Follow up 

Dear Erik 

I am writing this as a follow up to the phone message I left you this morning. Please 
make it sure it gets to someone who can deal with. So far, I have not heard back from 
the PG&E people I have contacted and this request needed to be filled today. The 
following was sent out on Monday. 

SB GT&S 0434239 

mailto:EBJ1@pge.com


The CPUC Energy Division staff requests data regarding the procurement contract 
dates for gas-powered generation facilities that came online starting in 1998. If you 
can please fill out the missing data in the attached spreadsheet and return it to me by 
4 pm Thursday, March 7th Alexander.Cole@cpuc.ca.gov. I am sorry about the fast 
turnaround time. This information has been requested by the commissioners. 

As regards the specifics of the spreadsheet, it contains a list of generation facilities 
(Column A) that are or have been contracted to PG&E. We are asking for the start and 
end dates for the original contract and the capacity contracted for (columns C through 
E) and, if the facility has a current contract as of March 1st, 2013, the same information 
should be provided for the current contract (Columns G through J). If any of the 
facilities has multiple contracts, please add a new row or rows to accommodate this 
additional data. 

Thank you for your help in providing this data. If you have any questions or specific 
concerns or cannot meet this deadline, please contact me as soon as possible. 

Best Regards, 

Sasha Cole 

Sasha Cole , Regulatory Analyst 

Generation and Transmission Planning 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco CA 94102 

415 703 5355 

SB GT&S 0434240 

mailto:Alexander.Cole@cpuc.ca.gov


PG&Els committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/about/eompany/pnvacy/customer/ 
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